
Field Activity Advisory 

Groundwater Well Installation 
May - September 2019 

The San Joaquin River Restoration Program (SJRRP) is preparing to install a groundwater well on 
the Merced National Wildlife Refuge as part of the Eastside Bypass Improvement Project. The well 
will provide the refuge with an additional water supply and will be drilled as shallow well above the 
Corcoran clay layer. 

A map of the project area is located below. 

Who: NOR-CAL Pump & Well Drilling Inc. 

What:   Groundwater well installation 

When:  May through September 2019 

Where: Construction will take place on the Merced National Wildlife Refuge. Access for the 
construction will occur on public roads and on the refuge by permit. 

Questions about this activity or the SJRRP should be directed to Josh Newcom, Public Affairs 
Specialist, San Joaquin River Restoration Program, U.S. Bureau of Reclamation vis phone (916) 978-
5508 or e-mail snewcom@usbr.gov. 

For more information about the Program, please visit www.restoresjr.net. 

Bureau of Reclamation 
2800 Cottage Way, MP-170 

Sacramento, Calif. 95825-1898 
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